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Homedale High School 

Matt Holtry   Athletic Director 

203 East Idaho Ave 

Homedale, Idaho 83628 

Homedale School 

    District #370 

Memo 

To: Board of Trustees 

From: Matt Holtry, Athletic Director 

CC: R. Sauer, Superintendent; Dion Flaming, Principal 

Date: 5/6/2014 

Re: Athletic Director Report May 6, 2014 

Homedale Board of Trustees, 

We are in the middle of District Championships week for our Spring sports.  We have District Baseball 
at Payette, District Softball here at Sundance Park, District Tennis and Track at Parma, and District 
Golf at Timberstone all this week! 

Track – From Coach Ankeny 
The track and field team continues to see great strides and is preparing for the District track meet 
this week and State track meet next week at Middleton High School.  Coach Heidi Ankeny has 
done a tremendous job of keeping all the kids out for track that started the season and it is great 
to see the commitment and dedication that the kids have put in.   
 
Baseball-  
The Varsity Baseball team is in the midst of District play.  They won their semi final round game against 
Weiser and will face Fruitland in the Championship game on Wednesday the 7

th
.  The Varsity team 

entered the tournament as the #2 seed in the SRV.   
 
Softball-  
The Varsity Softball team is in the midst of District play as well.  They won their semi final round game 
against Payette and will face Weiser in the Championship game on Thursday the 8

th
.  The Varsity team 

entered the tournament as the #1 seed in the SRV.  
 
Tennis-  
Tennis is looking to finish the season strong.  We have a couple of the top singles players with Kincade 
Kincheloe and Hattie Mertz as well as some strong doubles teams.  We are hoping to qualify as many 
as possible for the state tournament next week.   
 
Golf- From Coach Grove 
The Golf team is lucky enough to have Parma hosting the District tournament at our home course 
Timeberstone so any home course advantage is with us as we attempt to bring home a boys 
team SRV championship for the second straight year. 
 
Trophy Case I would like to move forward with the boards approval of putting a trophy case in the 
foyer area.  I have had a mock drawing made up as well as an estimate by a former Homedale Grad 
Matt Larzelier.  Currently I have 14 trophies from the past couple of years that are sitting in the AD 
office because there is simply a lack of room to put them in the current cases.  I think the addition of the 
trophy case in the foyer will bring a sense of pride to our school and it will allow us to display the 
successes of recent years here at Homedale High School.   
 
Financial----See attached Spring Umpire/Starter Costs--- 


